
BOROUGH OF GREEN
TREE

PUBLIC NOTICE
The  Borough  of  Green  Tree
has a vacancy on its Council
for the term ending December
31,  2025.  Eligible  candidates
must be registered electors of
the  Borough  of  Green  Tree,
and must have resided in the
Borough for at least the prior
year.  Interested  candidates
should send a letter of interest
and  resume  in  care  of  the
Borough Solicitor via email or
USPS  mail  to  the  below-
address, or by hand delivery to
the  Green  Tree  Borough
Municipal  Building,  which  is
open for business Monday –
Friday, 7:30 am to 4:00 pm.
Letters and resumes must be
received by Thursday, October
31, 2024 to be considered for
appointment.

 GRB Law
c/o Solicitor, Jacob T. Leyland,

Esquire
525 William Penn Place

Suite 3110
Pittsburgh, PA 15219

jleyland@grblaw.com
Council  will  hold  public
interviews  to  consider  all
eligible  candidates  on
Thursday, November 14, 2024
beginning at 6:30 pm at the
Green Tree Borough Building,
10  West  Manilla  Avenue,
Green  Tree,  PA  15220,  at
which  time  Council  will
consider  input  from  the
candidates  and  Borough
residents. In the event that the
number  of  applicants  to  be
interviewed  exceeds  the
number  of  interview  slots
available  on  November  14,
2024,  all  remaining  eligible
candidates will be interviewed
on  Monday,  November  18,
2024 beginning at 6:30 pm at
the  Green  Tree  Borough
Building.  Please  consult  the
Borough  website,
www.greentreeboro.com
  to  secure  the  interview
schedule.  Members of  the
public  are  welcome  to
attend.


